
We are conducting an internal and external recruitment for:  

DA Hazardous Waste Examiner  

o p e n i n g  # 2 3 - 7 3 5 7 9 - 0 1  

Location: Riverside  

The posting will remain open through  

Tuesday, May 30, 2023 at 11:59 p.m.  

If you are interested in being considered for this position,  

all Current Employees –  must apply via NeoGov.  

Once an internal candidate has applied via NeoGov, they should 

reply to this email to let us know they have applied and include  

“DA Hazardous Waste Examiner“ (Job Opening #23-73579-01)  

in the subject line of their email.      

If you do not already have an account in NeoGov,  
you will need to create one and upload a copy of your resume and/or degree.  

The system will walk you through the process of creating an account.  

Thank you, 

Riverside County District Attorney ’s Office Human Resources  

Phone: 951-955-4059  

Fax: 951-955-0160  

DA-HR-Unit@rivcoda.org  

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/riverside/jobs/4037573/district-attorney-hazardous-waste-examiner?sort=PostingDate%7CDescending&pagetype=jobOpportunitiesJobs

